From: Seth Major

To: Behnam Ghaffari
Date: June 26, 2013

Subject:

Message:

Hello:

Can the FCC elaborate on why the reinstatement of our experimental license was not approved? What
does iRobot need to do to get reinstatement of our previous call sign and license in order to continue our
existing development and manufacturing of 4.9GHz radios and systems for open US government
contracts and US Public Safety personnel?

The recommendation to apply for a Special Temporary Authority will not provide the necessary time to
cover our open US government contracts (details submitted in the application).

Regards,

Seth Major



